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BY E MAIL AND WEB POSTING 
 
 
September 9, 2019 
 
Ms. Jennifer Tidmarsh 
Project Director 
NextBridge Infrastructure, LP 
290 Bay Street 
Suite 1720 
Toronto, ON M5H 2Y2 
 
 
Dear Ms.Tidmarsh:  
 
Re: Quarterly Report- NextBridge Infrastructure, LP 

East-West Tie Project  (EB- 2017-0182) 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt, on August 30, 2019, of the first quarterly report on 
the progress of the East-West Tie Project for the period from December 20, 2018 to 
May 31, 2019.   
 
OEB staff will contact you if any questions arise upon review of the report.  Please direct 
any questions relating to this matter to Zora Crnojacki, at 416-440-8104 or 
Zora.Crnojack@oeb.ca.  
 
Regards, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Devon Huber, IESO, Sr. Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
     Joanne Richardson, Hydro One Networks Inc. Director, Major Projects and 
     Partnerships 
 

mailto:Zora.Crnojack@oeb.ca

